
 

 

MOORABOOL NORTH WIND FARM - CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – July 
2018 
Zenviron, the contractor appointed by Goldwind for the civil construction and electrical works for the 
wind farm project, has started the initial stage of works. This work includes the establishment of the 
temporary construction compound and access roads on the project area. Construction activity is 
currently focused on the western side of the Ballan-Meredith Rd and will move to the western side of 
the Moorabool River later in the year. 
 
There will be an increase in construction traffic in the coming weeks due to the movement of 
earthwork machinery to site. Please take care and observe warning and speed restriction signs. The 
Moorabool Wind Farm team aim to keep local disruption to a minimum and apologises if construction 
activities cause you some inconvenience. 

TRAFFIC UPDATES 
To register to receive the weekly text message notifications on traffic and road usage throughout 
construction, text your full name to 0418 975 014 or contact us via any of the methods listed below. 
 
A Moorabool Wind Farm Traffic Website. www.MWFTraffic.com will also be available in the near 
future. This can be accessed via your computer/tablet/smart phone and will also be available 
continuously on TV’s at: 
 

 Crossroads Trading, 461 Old Melbourne Road, Ballan 
 Elaine Farm Supplies, 5264 Midland Highway, Elaine 
 Moorabool Wind Farm Information Centre, 152 Inglis Street, Ballan 

 

  

Figure 1 Computer generated image of Moorabool North Wind Farm from the corner of Ballan Meredith Road /Egerton Bungeeltap Road and Hamils Lane. 
Looking north west 



TRASMISSION LINE - CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

Construction of the transmission line from the wind farm to the Elaine Terminal Substation is currently 
underway.  

The 132kV overhead transmission line extends for 
approximately 30km  

The pole locations and heights, and the conductors meet all 
requirements in accordance with relevant project approvals 
and Australian Standards. 

BEON are undertaking the construction and to date 
approximately two thirds of the poles have been installed.  

The transmission line section from Moorabool North to 
Moorabool South is a single circuit line and will consist of a pole 
and three cables.  

The transmission line section from Moorabool South to the 
Elaine Terminal Substation is a double circuit line which 
consists of a pole and 2 groups of 3 cables. The photograph 
illustrates the double circuit line. 

Pole and transmission line installation is expected to be 
complete by early next year – subject to weather conditions. 

CONTACT US 

For further information please contact:  

 Freecall: 1800 019 660,  
 E: info@mooraboolwindfarm.com,  
 Information Centre: 152 Inglis Street, Ballan, Wednesday to Saturday 9am to 1pm,  
 Project Website: www.mooraboolwindfarm.com 
 Traffic Website: www.MWFTRaffic.com  

 

Figure 2 Image of the double circuit transmission 
line 


